McClenagan, Laura

From: Marcia Mendels <sohumgirls@asis.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 03, 2021 8:55 PM

To: Planning Clerk

Subject: Fwd: Comment for planning commission meeting on record number PLN-11248-CUP Assessor's

Parcel Number 221-021-008

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Marcia Mendels <sohumgirls@asis.com>

Date: November 3, 2021 at 10:48:44 PM CDT

To: planningclerk@co.humboldt.ca.usa

Subject: Comment for planning commission meeting on record number PLN-11248-CUP Assessor’s
Parcel Number 221-021-008

Dear members of the planning commission and others involved,

| am writing to protest granting further permits of any kind to the owners of this property, snd to
suggest that their current permits be revoked. They have not been in compliance with existing
regulations, have purchased and trucked in water throughout the summer months for the purpose of
growing cannabis, have greatly damaged the road through overuse, while not paying any road dues, and
have jeopardized our entire community at least twice by leaving generators unattended or in the care of
people who did not know how to run and maintain them, resulting in smoke plumes and overheating
generators to the verge of bursting into flames before a neighbor drove over to shut the generators
down! This also was at great cost to both the Salmon Creek Volunteer Fire Department and to CALFIRE,
who gave us air support.

These owners are unresponsive, uncaring of either the community or the damage they are doing to their
own property, including degradation that is not authorized by any permit. Has Fish and Wildlife been
consulted or made aware of these issues?

In addition to all this, police officers have driven to the property for issues, at least twice that | know
of.

Please listen to what so many of us are telling you, and stop this process immediately. You should not
grant any permits until you can inspect the property and understand just what an ecological disaster has
been created already. This completely runs contrary to everything you are asking permit seekers to do,
and makes a mockery of your process, which I’'m sure you never intended.

Thank you,
Marcia Mendels

7650 Thomas Road, Miranda, CA 95553

Sent from my iPad



